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Dear Jyoti,

Request for industry investigation report for the purpose of data gathering and analysis

As you will be aware, the Rail Accident Investigation Branch (RAIB) is the independent body
established by the UK government for the purpose of investigating the causes and circumstances of
serious railway accidents and incidents. The relevant regulations are the Railways (Accident
Investigation and Reporting) Regulations 2005.

We are aware of the following event:
High Barnet — Northern Line, accidental passenger under train 30 September 2022

Having reviewed the information provided to us by Marcus Webber, the LUL investigation manager,
we have concluded that we will not investigate this event further. However, we have recognised the
potential that your own investigation could inform future RAIB investigations and possibly lead to
wider safety learning.

Reg. 15 of the above Regulations enables the RAIB to conduct studies into, and monitor and analyse,
any matter it considers may be relevant to the effective investigation of accidents and incidents.

Using this power, we have decided to use the information you gather as part of your investigation, and
your findings, to inform our own understanding and analysis of common underlying factors in railway
accidents and incidents.

This means that the investigation of this event, and the production of the investigation report, remains
your responsibility. However, | ask that you send me a copy of your report once it is complete. This
will only be used to further the RAIB’s knowledge; there will be no direct feedback on the report.
However, we hope that your investigation will pay particular attention to the link between risk
assessment and risk mitigation measures.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me at the following address:

Phone I
Address RAIB, Cullen House, Berkshire Copse Road, Aldershot, Hampshire GU11 2HP

Email _@raib.gov.uk



Rall Accident Investigetion Brench

Page 2 of 2

| look forward to receiving your report and would appreciate an early indication of when you think you
might be in a position to send it.

Yours sincerely

Inspector of Rail Accidents
Rail Accident Investigation Branch

Copy to Marcus Webber TfL





